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Continue to pray 

for  
religious vocations 

Schedule for August - September 2017 

August 5 Monthly 8 a.m. Mass at Our Lady of Charity.  Membership Meeting will follow at 
8:45 a.m. in the basement Rectory Meeting Room (RMR).  Speaker to be announced 

September 2 Monthly 8 a.m. Mass at Our Lady of Charity.  Membership Meeting will follow at 
8:45 a.m. in the basement Rectory Meeting Room (RMR).  Speaker to be announced. 

September 19 Officers and Trustees meeting.   Our Lady of Charity parish basement Rectory Conference 
Room (RCR) at 7:00 p.m. 

PLEASE NOTE:  The two inserts on this page and 
many others are available for use in parish bulletins 
or other documents.   
 
Please contact Marty Frick, (610) 361-9397, for 
more information. 

ALL TOO OFTEN WE FORGET …  

... to express appreciation to those in service-

oriented jobs, including priests, sisters and brothers. 

 

We forget because we think, “It’s their job to help.” 

Priests and religious aren’t superhuman.  They need 

genuine support from those they serve.  

 

Let them know how you feel. 

 

Serra for priestly and religious vocations 

It’s that time of year again when Delchester Serra 
Club members pay their annual dues.  These 
amounts are used to pay the amounts our club must 
pay  to both Serra International and the USA 
Council of Serra International, 
 
As explained in the past, the amount our club must 
pay  to Serra International and USA Council stands 
at $92.00 for an individual member and $138.00 for 
a member and spouse.   
 
Again this year, the officers and trustees of 
Delchester Serra Club have decided that the amounts 
paid by our members in dues should remain at 
$90.00 for individual members and $135.00 for 
individual with spouse.  We will use funds in our 
treasury from the annual Charter Night ad book 
revenue to pay the difference since the dues do not 
cover the entire amount we owe to Serra 
International and USA Council.    
 
The annual dues bills are included with this August 
monthly newsletter and are payable on September 1.  
The dues payments may be mailed to our Club 
Treasurer, Jim Grugan, as indicated on the bill or 
brought to the Club’s monthly membership meeting 
on September 2. 

Dues Notices 

JESUS COMMANDED US …  

… to pray for vocations with his words, “Pray, 

therefore, the Lord of the harvest to send out 

laborers into his harvest” (Mt. 9:38).   

 

Take on prayer for vocations as your personal effort 

to increase the number of priests, sisters, brothers, 

and lay ministers. 

 

Serra for priestly and religious vocations 
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